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Greetings and welcome to Sudbury! 
 
You have chosen a wonderful, historic town to reside in. 
 
As members of the Town of Sudbury’s Historic Districts Commission, we are writing to let you 
know your home is located in one of Sudbury’s Local Historic Districts. This means any 
changes to your home’s exterior that can be viewed from a public way require a Certificate of 
Appropriateness from the Historic Districts Commission. Complete information about how to 
apply for a certificate can be found on the Historic Districts Commission’s homepage on the 
Town of Sudbury website (see FAQ’s): 
 
https://sudbury.ma.us/historicdistricts/ 
 
Please note the process to apply and receive a Certificate of Appropriateness requires a 
minimum of four weeks. 
 
Besides granting Certificate of Appropriateness, the Historic Districts Commission is available 
for general consultation on most matters related to retaining the historic character of houses and 
structures in Sudbury. 
 
We look forward to meeting you at one of our future meetings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Sudbury Historic Districts Commission 

https://sudbury.ma.us/historicdistricts/

